
 
St. Peter’s Academy – e-Newsletter #12 – Miss Brownley and Miss Walton 

 

e-Newsletter #12 
Happy Friday! We would like to invite you to attend a SATs Meeting on Wednesday 8th February 2023 at 3:45pm. We 
will be going through the arrangements for SATs week and how we will be supporting the children in the lead up. We 
will do the same presentation to the children prior to the after-school meeting, so that they are clear in what we have 
communicated between home and school. If you cannot attend, we will put our slides and notes on to both class pages 
after the meeting. Please confirm via the online form from the Office if you wish to attend. We hope to see you there       
 

Homework:  
Maths – Measures – Miles and Kilometres. 
English – Reading – Garden Birds comprehension. 
Spellings – personalised spellings in your diaries. Please remember your diaries on Fridays! 
Homework is due each Friday, where we provide feedback to the children in small groups and discuss misconceptions and 
share methods together.  
 

Key dates:  
• SATs Parents Meeting – Weds 8th Feb – 3:45pm 

• Residential date (Whitby) – Monday 15th May – Wednesday 17th May 2023  

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 27th Jan 2023 


